To: Mr. John Hansley, Greenville County Date: 30 April 2015
From: Kyle Gilley, Secretary, Canebrake Fire Department
Cc: Jim Ruffner Chairman of Canebrake

Subj: Budget and Millage

Dear Mr. Hansley,

The Canebrake Board of Fire Control understands the importance of maintaining the district wide 1SO
rating of 5 which was awarded in 2011. This is an indication of the Canebrake Fire Department’s ability
to provide fire protection to the Schools, Churches, businesses, and the 1350 residences in the
Canebrake District.

The Board and our Chief, Zac Terry, recognize this is a function of our ability to:

1) provide good leadership,
2) maintain the 4 stations, 12 trucks and various firefighting equipment in good condition, and
3) comply completely with all State and County regulations under which we are governed.

The Board is 100% committed to maintaining the ISO rating of 5. Our five year plan and budget are
oriented accordingly.

Sincerely,

J. Kyle Gilley, Secretary



